BF Committee

From: Robin Rayner <Robin@hanahawaii.net>
Sent: Monday, November 12, 2018 7:45 PM
To: BF Committee

Subject: Reference BF-183

Aloha Budget & Finance Committee,

Please support the amendment of the Open Space budget for the appraisal of Hana Lands to slightly expand the scope of
the parcels to be included, without any additional funds requested.
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